
 

 

 

 

 

 

25 January 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Visit to Winchester Science Centre & Planetarium 
 

Next term, Year 5 are learning about the Earth and Space in Science. As part of this unit of 

work, your child will be visiting the Winchester Science Centre & Planetarium. The visit will 

take place on Tuesday 21 May 2024 within school hours. 

 

The cost of the trip for your child will be £17.70. This includes the coach fare and entry to the 
centre. The visit will also include four different sessions: space exploration, space exhibits, the 
planetarium and robotics. 
 

On the day of the visit, children will need to wear their school uniform. Please also provide 

your child with a packed lunch in a named carrier bag. 

 

If you can accompany the children on this trip, please indicate on the slip below. 

 

Please make payment for the trip online via Arbor (Parent Portal) by Friday 1 March 2024. If 

we do not receive enough income from voluntary contributions, this trip may need to be 

cancelled. Once payment has been made, please complete and return the permission slip 

below.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Tony Head 

Headteacher 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Visit to Winchester Science Centre & Planetarium – Tuesday 21 May 2024 

 

I give permission for my child……………………………………...……….……Class…………… 

to visit Winchester Science Centre & Planetarium.  

 

I have made a payment of £17.70 online via Arbor. 

 

I can accompany the children on the trip.  

 

 

Signed………………………………………. …..….…………. (Parent) Date…………………... 


